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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement

Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
11t August 2024

1. St. Ignatius Chapel is organizing a pilgrimage to sites
associated with the Korean Martyr Saints from September 23
(Monday) to September 27 (Friday), 2024. The purpose of
this journey is to visit different areas in Korea that are
connected to these martyrs, providing an opportunity for
participants to learn about the faith journeys and life
experiences of these saintly individuals. Those interested in
joining this pilgrimage are encouraged to inquire at the
Chapel Office or call 2359-4407 for more information.

Please note that the registration deadline is this coming
Wednesday, 14 August, at 6 p.m.

2. There is a "Devotional Book Recommendation” display at the
side door of the chapel office today. Brothers and sisters are
welcome to browse and purchase these devotional materials
to support the promotion of spiritual development.

3. Parishioners who want to know the latest news and messages
from the chapel can visit the chapel's website at:
stignatiuschapel.org or scan the "chapel QR code™ posted
outside the chapel with their mobile phones.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel
website for reference.



